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THE ARTS WlllNlU TlCHNOlOGY RLAOIMSS 

Celebrating 11 Years of Helping Students and Teachers Thrive 

June 1, 2017 

Brian Allen 
Chief Financial Officer 
Worcester Public Schools 
20 Irving Street 
Worcester, MA 01609 

Dear Brian, 

Enclosed is a check in the amount of $10,000. These funds are the generous contribution 
of the Hanover Insurance Group Foundation for the Worcester Public School grant 
request for SAT Testing. 

WEDF is very pleased to facilitate the support of the community for the benefit of the 
children in the Worcester Public Schools. We are enormously grateful for the partnership 
offered by the Hanover Foundation in support of the endeavors of the Worcester Public 
Schools to enhance the opportunities of our school children. 

As always, it is a pleasure to work in support of your efforts in this regard. 

Sincerely, 
1' 

/. 

~ 
'Louise Clarke, 
Executive Director 
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